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On the behalf of the General Director below you will find:

Various regulations leave two different fronts, one more administrative within which
to obtain a general authorization as an operator and another related to the
recognition of a communication operator. These two fronts are not always aligned. A
significant simplification would be to consolidate the general authorization and the
communication operator recognition into a single, easily accessible, and European
registry. This would allow anyone to immediately see the authorization level of the
correspondent and, ideally, also its effectiveness. The more frequently this
information is updated, for example on a monthly basis, the more it ensures the
functional veracity of the interlocutor.

In this regard, it is suggested to:

1. 

Unify the national registries,

2. 
Update them at least monthly and publish them in a single, easily accessible 
European registry, similar to the work done with the EORI system.
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